
We are looking forward to welcoming our newest member of the team Joseph Joiner as Assistant 
Golf Professional who will be joining us from early September 2020.

Joe said "With years of experience teaching juniors, adults and seniors a like my passion comes 
from helping the individual with their individual game. Like everything in life there is no one way of 
doing something, golf is no different and my approach to teaching is to improve the natural talent of 
the individual rather than making unnecessary changes, golf isn’t an easy game but sometimes we 
make it harder than it needs to be. This is what I’m looking forward to most when I start at Alder 
Root in September; helping people understand their game and understanding their own potential."


